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StudentsACT Meeting
April 18, 2016
6:00-7:00 pm
        	Denton-ACT 810

      	MEETING SUMMARY
 
Attendees
Committee Members: Heather Davis, Natalie Malin, Katie Kellett, Laura Valentino
Guests: Cori Trevino, Dennis Hoebee (via robot), Corin Walker (via phone)

Meeting called to order at 6:03 pm. 
        	
March 2016 minutes approved!

Dennis asked for comments from the committee about his robot device. 
        	
Earth Day events this week
Volunteers needed.  Katie and Natalie both have conflicts. Heather will seek additional staff volunteers. Cori might be able to provide staff. Heather shared the slides with the committee. They approved and Natalie suggested that we make the slides available on the website. Heather will look into it. Heather asked the committee members to share social media blasts they might see. 

	Time
	Activity
	Volunteer(s)

	10:30 am
	Set-up
	1. Corin

	11:00am - Noon
	Staff table
	1. Corin
2.

	12:00-1:00 pm
	Staff table
	1. Laura
2. 
3.

	1:00 pm
	Clean-up
	1. Laura



Committee Reports 
		Fall 2015: Events & SWAG: DeBorah
		Student Satisfaction Survey Results: Natalie & Laura
		February 2016: Events & SWAG: Lynda
		March 2016: Events & SWAG: Lynda
Chair Report 2015 – 2016: Katie

See reports for notes. 
Katie will write her report after hearing comments and feedback from the committee. 

Recommendations for next year’s committee?
Natalie asked if we could add a representative from STAR. Heather suggested that a focus for next year’s committee might be to find student talent to hire into STAR. Heather recommended not doubling up on events at the same dates and times within the same semester. If we continue the I ♥ Technology events, we order the candy well in advance; also order SWAG well in advance. 

What went well:
Love the car chargers and wall adapters with phone stand. Stress balls popular. Tote bags also popular. Pizza and coffee go well if placed where the students are. 

What didn’t go so well:
Mouse pads and ear bud wrapper were least popular. 

Next year:
Canvas in Spring 2017. Natalie will share any communication and training for Canvas with Corin and Dennis. If charging stations are being used in Houston, then we can get some for Dallas and Denton. FYI Facilities is going to add electrical outlets in the Megalab. Dennis has a preliminary quote on options for color printing. Dennis plans to put one on each campus; maybe just one total in FY16. Student Planning will be available in Fall 2016 to replace DARS. The committee can help with training and promotion of Student Planning. Heather shared that TWU Technology has been invited to participate in new student orientations. Natalie volunteered to staff an orientation over the summer. 

Try to do more outreach with student organizations next year. Definitely focus on this with the Canvas and the Student Planning. Note: Canvas is still a pilot study.

Who is interested in serving on the committee next year?
Natalie and Laura are both interested in serving next year. Katie is applying for internships in D.C. [Post-meeting note: Lynda would like to serve again as secretary.]
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